
 

 
 

 
 

 
September 23, 2016 

 
Latest Firmware Update for the DR-1X Repeater 

 
 
Dear DR-1X Operators; 
 
Thank you for your patronage of YAESU products. 
 
Please be informed that we released the latest firmware updates for the DR-1X Repeater.       
Before installing the new firmware, please determine the appropriate firmware version for your DR-1X.  
There are three different firmware versions depending on marketing regions.  
 

 

To check the firmware version of your DR-1X Repeater; 
1. Turn Power ON 

 
3. The current Firmware Version is displayed at the top of the Screen 

 
 
Please use the appropriated new firmware to provide the listed functions: 
 
V1.00n   Replaces any firmware versions, other than V1.10D and V1.00f. 
  Provides Wide-FM operation 
 
 
V1.10Q   Replaces V1.10J  or V1.10D. 
  Provides Selectable Wide/*Narrow-FM operation and  

Supports Connectivity direct to the HRI-200 
 
 
V1.00t   Replaces V1.00f (If the DR-1X already has V1.00t, it does not need this update). 
  Provides Selectable Wide/*Narrow-FM operation 

(*The narrow band deviation is for some European countries.) 
 
 
Thank you for your attention and continued support of YAESU. 

 
 

 


